HOMECOMING SCHEDULE

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26 4-H HOUSE

11:00 am-2:00 pm - Open House (Light Lunch and House Tours)
12:00 pm - Alumni Association Annual Meeting
1:00 pm - Pledge Class Presentation
2:30 pm- Illinois vs. Michigan State

Nicole Nelson '15 2013 Homecoming Chair Contact Nicole for questions at nenelso2@illinois.edu.

ANNUAL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

President's Report House Renovations

- 801 & 805
- Fundraising Plans

Website Update

- Address update available on-site
- Database management
 Election of new board mem

Election of new board members Distinguished Alumni Award

80TH ANNIVERSARY PLANNING

Did you reconnect with your sisters and have a great time at the 4-H House 75th Anniversary Celebration in 2009? Did you miss it and feel left out? You can play a big part in making the 80th celebration a fabulous event! Contact Pat (Pukszta '69) Fuchs at patfuchs@comcast.net or 847.870.1721 today to get involved.

The Homefront 4-H House 805 West Ohio St. Urbana, IL 61801



THE UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS

Homecoming Celebration!

The women of 4-H House would like to invite you back to campus to celebrate and enjoy the Illinois Homecoming festivities. This year we will be traveling back in time to remember the women that started it all, The Pearls. As the past and present collide, we will be reminded of the bonds that come with living in a true sisterhood. Please join us in making this year's celebration the best one yet.

Nicole Nelson '15 2013 Homecoming Chair



FALL 2013

RENOVATIONS

This summer 4-H House, with the help of the Alum Board, started renovations on the kitchen. So far we have received:

- Oven Mitts
- Pot Holders
- Equipment Stand (Holding the "new" Hobart)
- Clear Food Container Boxes (One for each girl for personal food)
- Ice Machine
- Ingredient Bin
- Work Table
- Reach In Refrigerator
- Dish Caddy (Holds dishes and rolls wherever needed to set out plates)
- Dishwasher Rack for glasses
- Rack Dolly
- Toaster

A large thanks goes out to our Alum Board for helping us to make this possible. Thanks to all of the Alums who have donated to 4-H House. We all appreciate the work and effort put into this project.

> Renee Beitz '14 House Manager

Future Fundraising

4-H House has been a huge factor in our success at U of I and in our careers. Help this sisterhood continue to be a reality for many more girls. Watch for the 4-H House annual pledge-a-thon information that should arrive in your email and/or mail box by the end of September.

ICE ICE SISTER

In a house without air conditioning ice takes on a whole new value. One of the major appliances waiting for the girls this fall is a tall, beauty of gleaming, stainless steel. She can churn out 275 pounds of ice each day—enough to keep 52 women from losing their cool. While the kitchen is still a work in progress, several new pieces are already making life at 805 better.



THANK YOU

As renovations begin to prepare 4-H House for the next 50 years, great pride can be taken from the collective efforts of alumnae, parents, families and actives. One active's parents, Karen and Roger Walk, saw a steal of a deal on a Hobart mixer. This fall the "new-to-us" mixer was installed and is whipping up recipes. The girls greatly appreciate this donation and enjoy the wonderful support system of caring families and alums. Thank you to the Walk Family.

COME MAKE HOMECOMING MEMORIES



MISSING YOUR HOUSE SISTERS?

Wondering how you can find your house sisters? Visit www.4hhouse.com

- Click on the contact link
- Scroll to the bottom of the page;
- Login with your email and password or create an account if you have not yet.
- After you are logged into the site you can.
- click on the search members
- Search a sister or click on a pledge class.

Problems? Email membersupport@4hhouse.com.

We're on the web!



4hhouse.com



Tell us how to talk with you

Link to

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/ Y5YKZML

to give us feedback on Homefront.